
84th Railsplitters Association, LTD

Update on LTC James Nitzsche

Wednesday, 29 September 2021:

From Goldie Schuh:

Your thoughts and prayers are needed for LTC James Nitzsche. Jim is
being treated for lung cancer and his treatments on the one lung will 
go into next month but he was advised earlier this week some spots 
have been found on the other. He is scheduled to meet with his team 
later this week. Jim has given me permission to share his contact 
information if you would like to reach out to him. We know the power 
of prayer, let's get some going Jim's way.

Goldie

LTC James Nitzsche
N68 W23880 Laurie Lane
Sussex, WI 53089

Tel #
262-246-4557


